
Ar 
TACTICAL srECIALTl£S 

Subject: State of CA, PFAS Compliance 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Apex Tactical Specialties, Inc. 

8009 W. Olive Ave. 

Peoria, AZ 85345 

Phone: 623-322-0200 

Email: Guns@apextactical.com 

October 28, 2024 

With California's passing of Bill 1817 in 2022, textile articles, gear, and fabrics containing regulated 

perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl (PFAS) will no longer be permitted to be sold in the State of California 

on or after January 1st, 2025. 

As of the date of this letter, Apex Tactical does not offer any products which are controlled under 

California's Assembly Bill 1817 (AB-1817), and Apex does intend to comply with this regulation going 

forward. 

Reference: 

https://legi nfo. legislature .ca .gov /faces/bi! IN avClie nt.xhtm I ?bi 11_ id=202120220AB1817 

Sincerely, 

Scott Folk 

coo 

Apex Tactical Specialties, Inc. 
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